
From: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 3:58 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/1 Application to vary the Nurses Award 2010 - Ai Group Correspondence 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Associate,  
 

We refer to the above matter and email exchange below. 
 
As foreshadowed by the ANMF, the union and Ai Group have engaged in discussions today 
about the manner in which the matter ought to proceed, having regard to: 
 

• Correspondence sent by Ai Group to chambers yesterday; and  
  

• A decision subsequently issued by the Commission in relation to AM2017/51 Overtime 
for Casuals ([2020] FWCFB 4350) (the Decision). 
 

Ai Group and the ANMF propose, by consent, that the directions previously issued in this matter 
be varied as follows: 
 

• The ANMF is directed to file written submissions in relation to the Decision by close of 
business on 1 September 2020. 
 

• Ai Group is directed to file written submissions and any evidence upon which it seeks to 
rely in response to the aforementioned submissions and the submissions of the ANMF 
previously filed in this matter, by close of business on 14 September 2020. 

 

• The hearing on 1 September 2020 is vacated ad relisted on another day not before 25 
September 2020. 

 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of this request. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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T: 02 9466 5513 
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